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Report Number: 2019-0179

Incident: Domestic Battery & Resisting Peace Officer
Location: 0-99 Block of Ingleshire Road

Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 01/18/19 @ 1846 Hours

Date, Time Assigned: 01/18/19 @ 1846 Hours
Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies responded to the 0-99 block of Ingleshire Road in the
Oswego Township for a report of domestic battery. Upon further investigation into the
incident, Kyle Rhoden, a 25 year old male from the 0-99 block of Ingleshire Road in the
Oswego Township was arrested for Domestic Battery and Resisting A Peace Officer. Rhoden
was taken into custody and transported to the Kendall County Corrections Division for
processing.

Reporting Deputy: Cooper #169

Supervisor: Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us
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Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



4 Kendall County

2L OO,

2 e 4 Oftice of the Sheriff i COUNTYOF KESDAL
e o . . . i
" S Dwight A. Baird, Sheriff -
oSS, R >
fg,«.‘a;”g?"f:ee}; : 1102 Cornell Lane Yorkville Illinois 60560 :
W Phone: 630-553-7500 Fax: 630-553-1972

www.co.kendall.il.us/sheriff

Report Number: 2019-181
Incident:  Driving Under The Influence Of Alcohol

Location: Plainfield Rd. and Simons Rd.
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 01-19-19 0132hrs

Date, Time Assigned: Same

Synopsis:

Sheriff Deputies responded to the area of Plainfield Rd. and Simons Rd. for a vehicle in the
ditch. Deputies made contact with the sole occupant/driver of the vehicle identified as David
Rabadan DOB 06-19-80 of the 0-99 block of Brockway Dr. in Oswego. Rabadan was taken into
custody for DUI and transported to the Kendall County Jail pending processing.

Reporting Deputy: Riffell #110

Supervisor: Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us
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